Ogden City School District
RFQ6-002
RE:  Ben Lomond and Ogden High School Track and Football Fields

The Ogden City School District and its Selection Committee is soliciting Requests for Qualifications (RFQ) for Construction Management / General Contractor (CM/GC) for the removal of existing natural turf football fields and asphalt track to be replaced with a new artificial turf field within a new post-tensioned running track and surface. Included within the scope of work will be miscellaneous track and field events. This scope of work will be conducted at Ben Lomond and Ogden High track and football fields.                                                                  See www.ogdensd.org for further details.
